
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 September 24, 2024  

 

Dear AUB Students and Faculty Members, 

In line with today’s directive from the Minister of Education and Higher Education, no 

instructional activities (classes, exams, labs, studios, etc.) will be held on campus during 

the rest of this week (Wednesday Sept. 25 through Saturday Sept. 28). 

Medical students should follow the guidance provided by the Dean’s Office at the Faculty 

of Medicine.  

The campus remains open to students who wish to access the libraries, workspaces, 

research labs, and athletic facilities.  

There will be follow-up communication in the coming few days regarding academic plans 

for the coming week. We hope you and your loved ones stay safe and well. 

  

Take good care, 

  

Office of the Registrar 

 

 


